
                                                     NABBA AT WORK 
 
National Association of Barber Boards of America’s 2015 February winter conference meeting in Tampa 
Florida was a busy time for executive officers and delegates from around the country in discussing many 
issues of legislation and education in the barbering profession. Everyone is working hard and will be 
looking forward to the September 2015 National Conference in Phoenix Arizona where the first days 
educational format involving regional school owners, instructors, vendors and national noted presenters 
will assist in raising the bar in barbering. 

 
 
The Planning of a National Conference takes shape with total team building, cooperation, and razor 
sharp decision making. Here, Executive Officer Charles Kirkpatrick, President Sam Barcelona, 
Parliamentarian Theresa Iliff, and the team take a call from BarbInc Web Master Dale Dowdie for 
updates on the new NABBA website. 
 
 



       

            THERE CERTAINLY IS A LOT TO SEE AND DO IN TAMPA…ESPECIALLY………….THIS!! 
A “BARBER CIGAR” THAT WAS PERSONALLY CREATED BY THE OWNER OF THE CIGAR STORE FOR  
NABBA’s 5th VICE PRESIDENT, MICHAEL BELCHER 



 
 
 

                        MID WINTER SCREENSHOTS FEBRUARY 2015 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
  

 
                                                      OH YEAH!!!!!!.....WE HAD AGREAT TIME 

 
 
 



                               NOTICE 
 
        JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER…..IT’S TIME TO TAKE CHARGE OF YOUR PROFESSION  
                                                 ……AND SHOW YOUR “STRIPES !!!!! 
 
  Folks, we no longer have to wait for someone else to create a barber stamp…..we can all do it!! 
  It’s legal, it’s fun, and you will be advertising your own personal statement on your own stamp. 
  It’s time to show the world that this profession is alive, well and here to stay!! 
  Go to….  zazzle.com ......let’s get busy and show our stripes!!!! 
 

 
 

   LET’S CELEBRATE………….  “BARBERS NOW” 


